
 
7 July 2017    

Yesterday management released its draft Restructure Management Plan (RMP) for the Waste 

Assets Management Corporation (WAMC) and delivered a presentation pack to all staff. 

Management has sent us all materials and we have begun the consultation process, which will 

include meeting with members to determine what changes we can push for in the draft RMP 

prior to its sign off by the DFSI secretary.  

To that end we’re holding a meeting on Thursday 13 July at the WAMC Parramatta site. The 

meeting will be at 12:30pm and continue to until 1.30pm (or 2pm if necessary). 

We are wanting to speak with all members to canvass their views so please join us. 

PSA staff Matthew Drake-Brockman and Merv Christensen will be in attendance. 

Management has advised us the consultation period will end on 5pm Thursday 20 July. 

However, we will argue for an extension if it is necessary. 

mdrake-brockman@psa.asn.au  

mchristensen@psa.asn.au  
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Thursday 13 July WAMC Parramatta site 12:30pm 
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